Circular Ref. 55/99

30 June, 1999

Chief Executive Officer Each Health Board DEPARTMENT
OF HEALTH AND
CHILDREN
AN ROINN
SLÁINTE AGUS LEANAÍ

Явареју а Неизнеч Ецеле

GENERAL PRACTICE VOCATIONAL TRAINING SCHEME

Dear Chief Executive Officer

I am directed by the Minister for Health & Children to refer to the sessional rate paid to Directors and Assistant Directors of the General Practice Vocational Training Scheme.

A revised sessional rate of £87.62 is payable to Directors and Assistant Directors of the Scheme with effect from the 1 July 1999.

Yours sincerely

Liz Canavan

Personnel Management & Development